Subject: FW: Application to fell Hornbeam tree (2014/5097) at 32 Elliott Square - Leela
replied 03.09.14

From: Caroline Percival Nupen
Subject: Application to fell Hornbeam tree at 32 Elliott Square

Date: 18 August 2014 13:04:42 BST
To: Claire-Louise.Leyland@camden.gov.uk, Jonny.Bucknall@camden.gov.uk,

Leila.Roy@camden.gov.uk

Dear Claire-Louise, Jonny and Leila

I am writing to ask you to help with the above. I live next door to this tree, which is approximately 50 years
old and it would be tragedy to lose it. It does need severe pruning, since it has not been done for many
years, bul my neighbours and I feel very strongly about keeping this tree - we have already lost too many
trees in King Henrys Road (which is at the back of Elliott Sq).

Someone mentioned to me that its condition has been used as a reason for felling the tree ... however, you
only have to look at the tree 1o see how healthy it is and, since [ live right next o it, I have been able to
monitor it over the last eight years and there is absolutely nothing wrong with it. No 32 Elliott Square has
just been sold and it is the new owners who have made the application.

Please investigate and help in saving this tree, which is so important to the environment and to so many
people in the street. Please let me know if there is anything I can do - I am prepared to do whatever if takes
to save this tree.

With many thanks.
Caroline Nupen

& Lower Merton Rise (corner of LMR and King Henrys Road)
London NW3 3DP



